
 

 

 
 
 

711 Ohio Street 

Paducah, KY 42003 

Telephone 

270-444-6383 

Email 

office@rosarychapel.org 

Website 

rosarychapel.org 

Office Hours 
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday,  

9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

 

 
Mass 

Sunday:  10:30  a.m.   
Tuesday:  4:00 p.m. 

 
Reconciliation 

Tuesday:  3:00 p.m.  
or by Appointment 

 
Eucharistic Adoration: 
1st Tuesday of the month 

3-4 p.m. 
 

 Liturgy 
Schedule 

 

Our parish seeks to build and maintain our family through 
the sharing of the Good News to all people, in order to 

leave our world more beautiful and faith filled than when 
we inherited it. 

Nov 3, 2024 Sunday 
in  

Ordinary Time 
 

Year B 



  

 
Finance Committee 

 
President: 

Kelley Piercefield  

Members 

Sam Wright 

Lonnie Crowdus 

David Roberts 

Faith Cahill 

 

Pastor 
Fr. Jude Okeoma 

Jude.okeoma@pastoral org. 

Parish Council 
 

President & Maintenance: 
Charles Davis 

 

VP/Secretary & Mt. Carmel Cemetery:  
David Gavin 

 

Education/Faith Formation: 
Celeste Harned 

 

Social Concerns: 
Felix Akojie 

 

Worship & Spiritual Life:  
Melissa Reed 

 

Family Life:  
Ashley Wright 

 

Hospitality & Outreach: 
Patricia Fouse 

Staff 
 

Bookkeeper: 
Carol Baker 

 

Pianist/Music: 
Deidra Chandler 

 

Parish Center Coordinator: 
Charles Davis 

 

Baptism, Marriage, 
Anointing of the Sick: 

Contact: 
Fr. Jude Okeoma 

 

First Reconciliation and First 
Communion or RCIA: 
Call the Parish Office 

MASS INTENTIONS  

 Nov 3 
Angie Grief † 

Date Altar Server       Gift Bearer   Ushers   Eucharistic Minsters  Lectors 

Nov 3 
Alexander Gavin, 

Levi Harned ReedFamily  
Charles Davis, Kelly Piercefield, 

Howard Grief Doris Poat 

Nov 10 
Kingsley Otu, 

Oliver Otu Moss-Menser Family  
Kathy Roberts, Rachel Gavin, 

Felix Akojie Rachel Gavin 

Nov 17 
Faith Moss-Menser, 

Tristan Moss-Menser Harned Family  
Kelley Piercefield, Charles Davis  

Howard Grief Melissa Reed 

Nov 24 
Levi Harned, 
Kingsley Otu Matchem Family  

Felix Akojie, Kathy Roberts,  
Rachel Gavin, Rosalin Dumas 

  
 

 
  

MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR NOV 2024  

Liturgy 

Mary Ann Bell 
 

Outreach Ministry 

Rose Lowery 

 
Joseph Smith 

Nov 10 
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 Nov 24 
John Dumas † 

 Dec 1 
Angie Grief † 

 Nov 17 
Robert Naas 



  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Please     

Remember  
in your Prayers 

 

Mike Mayes 
Rose Lowery 

Mary Piercefield 
Jaxon Jones 
Aaron Burns 
Clora Hixon 

Chen Matchem 
Rose Wurth 
Linda Stiles 
Russell Davis 
Matt Evans 

Michael Nicholas 
Ruby Gibson 

Thomas Rawlins 
Darlene Shelton 
Joseph Maxwell 

Gary Hudson 
Nancy Bass 

Andrea Emilia Bernabey 
Michael Burns 

Michael Menser 
Thomas (Homeless) 

Mark & Janice Higdon 
James Rister 
Erin Brumley 

Ashley Hayden 
Kenny Reising 
Lynne Clark 

Blake Champion 
Robert & Barbara Naas 

 

Mary Queen of the Rosary, Pray for us. 

Sanctuary Light  for JT Piercefield 
Each Sanctuary Light burns for 14 days. For a $10  
donation, a Sanctuary Light may be sponsored in  
memory of or in honor of a loved one. 

 

Homebound, 
Nursing Care Center, 

Hospitalized 
 

Chen Matchen-HB 
Clora Hixon-HB 

Gary Hudson-Parkview Rm 410 
Ruby Gibson-HB 

Barbara Naas—HB 

Reminder 

Hospital visits 
 

Fr. Jude would like to remind 
everyone that if you or a loved 
one is hospitalized, please call 
the office at 270-444-6383 to 
inform us, as we cannot obtain 
information from the hospital 
directly. 

St Vincent de Paul 
 

The need for assistance at St Vincent de Paul has increased over the past few months.  They are in need of Ra-
men noodles, crackers, cereal, and potatoes in package or cans. Grocery gift cards help us buy perishable items. 
Thank you. Any help will be greatly appreciated. 

Report from Sunday  

Oct 27 , 2024 
 

Sunday Mass Attendance: 72 

Sunday Collection: $1842.00 

Monthly ACH: $450.00  

Special Collections 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

New Envelopes are in the back of church. 

Each year Starfish Orphan Ministry provides approximately 1,000 children in our community Christmas gifts. 
Detailed information and gift requests will be provided from any family you wish to sponsor. Anyone wishing to 
sponsor a family this year can email starfishorphanmisinsty@gmail.com or call Brenda McElroy at 270-559-0604 
by November 15. 

 

UPDATE ON OUR PARISH RENTAL BUILDING 

My beloved parishioners. You would recall that about three Sundays ago I informed you that Keeton, the people 
renting our property, are terminating their rent. I want to keep you informed about what is going on in that regard. 
No doubt, this is going to be a big change in the life of our parish because they have been our tenants for as long 
as many of our parishioners have been here. It is in the neighborhood of forty years.  

First, it is important to acknowledge that we do not have any issues with them. Their leaving has nothing to do 
with landlord/tenant relationship. In fact, in fairness to them I want to say that they have been great tenants in the 
last one and half years that I have been here, and those who were here before me attest to that. It is undeniable 
how our parish has been blessed and enriched with their presence during the years that they have been here. How-
ever, we are not fully informed about their reason for closing the facility.  

We understand that the inmates of the facility have been taken into other homes, and Keeton workers are fast 
moving their wares to their other locations. The information we got from their official notification to us was that 
they would vacate our property on the 31st of October.  

The Parish Pastoral Council and the Finance Council are working together in following up with the developments. 
Through our attorney, we have written back to Keeton, asking that we both honor the terms of our lease agreement 
with them which states that they have to give us three months’ notice before terminating their tenancy. We also 
asked for a convenient time for them to grant us access to walk through the building with them before they vacate 
it.  

When we have fully sorted out all these uncertainties surrounding their departure, we will of course face the need 
to rent out the building to new tenants. For a building that has been rented by one organization for about forty 
years, it can only be imagined how much work we will need to do on it in order to be able to attract prospective 
renters. 

The financial implication of this change happening in the middle of the fiscal year is enormous. Rent from the 
building accounts for a huge part of our parish budget. Please pray and work with me as we earnestly ask for alter-
native sources of meeting our budgetary obligations during this time. God does not abandon his people. He is al-
ways our helper in time of need. Blessings. 

Fr Jude Okeoma 
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